
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Jul 11, 2024 at 11:19 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Marmet (McGrew) Subsidence AML Emergency Project 
To: Steven J Hincks <steven.j.hincks@wv.gov> 
Cc: Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov>, Greg Clay <gregory.c.clay@wv.gov>, 
Alisha S Pettit <alisha.s.pettit@wv.gov> 
 
 
 
I thought I'd send you a copy of the approved memo that we will be posting. Sorry Iwas 
a little late getting it to you, I was out last week. I would be helpful if you would copy 
your Buyer as well to ensure a timely response. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Frank 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Wed, Jul 10, 2024 at 3:49 PM 
Subject: Re: Marmet (McGrew) Subsidence AML Emergency Project 
To: Hincks, Steven J <steven.j.hincks@wv.gov> 
Cc: B J Chestnut <b.j.chestnut@wv.gov> 
 

Steven, 
 
Your Emergency request for the Marmet (McGrew Subsidence is approved please 
follow the procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division Procedures Handbook. 
 
 
 
On Mon, Jul 1, 2024 at 3:18 PM Hincks, Steven J <steven.j.hincks@wv.gov> wrote: 
Please see the attached memo for the most recent proposed AML Emergency Project.  
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.   
 
 
-- 

Steven Hincks  
West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection 
Abandoned Mine Lands Division 
Southern Emergency Administrator, ERSS 
Office: 304.926.0449 Cell: 304.993.5590 
 
 
 



-- 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
 






